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Oregon has voted effectively by mail almost as long as I have been an eligible voter. 

We have been seeing myriad voter suppression tactics in many recent elections, and 

this bill is yet another way to restrict voting. Voter suppression is blatantly anti-

democracy. Oregonians and all Americans deserve equitable access to voting. Vote-

by-mail is equitable for folks with mobility challenges, with scheduling difficulties, and 

for many more reasons. Do NOT take voting rights away; and do not be fooled, this is 

a step to take away voting rights from people like me (a woman), from my children, 

from so many people. PROTECT voting rights. Expand voting access. Stand 

AGAINST this harmful suppression tactic. KEEP VOTE-BY-MAIL! 


